Points for Part-Timers

· Have a look at your last paycheck: on he right side is the list of deductions that District is taking out of your pay. There should be one $10 charge for your union dues each pay period, labeled “CLPFA UN.” But some of us, myself included, have found two ten dollar charges listed here. Be sure this isn’t happening to you! If it is, we’ll happily give you the extra money back all the way to when this started.  You’ll also want to let the district know about the mistake so they stop over-charging you.

· Did you know that there is now a spring enrollment period for new part-timers who started teaching last spring (06) to opt in for Kaiser health benefits? If you started teaching last spring and have taught a .4 workload over the spring and fall, you’re eligible to join now! If you’re not sure, ask your dean if you qualify. Completed paperwork is due to the benefits office by December 4th. 

(If you were eligible this fall but didn’t elect to join Kaiser, you’ll have to wait until the next enrollment period, unfortunately. That’s in  June 2007.)
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